
                                                           Spring Parent Questionnaire Analysis  

 

Intent of questionnaire  

The intent of this questionnaire was to ‘check in’ with parents to ensure we had an up to date 
understanding of their opinions and views, whilst giving them another opportunity to express their thoughts 
and feelings. Valuing parent partnership highly we are always keen to explore ways we can continue to 
improve this.  

Questions Asked 
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Questions

Parents' Questionnaire Responses Spring 2023

Excellent Good Satisfactory Inadequate No response

1. Do we provide you with enough information about our school? (eg OFSTED, Quality Mark. Quality 
Assurance -on website, Tapestry and in newsletters, policies, emails etc.) 
2. Is your child happy at Garretts Green Nursery School? 
3. How welcoming and friendly is the Nursery? 
4.  How well do you feel able to communicate with Nursery staff? 
5.   Do you feel that your child is well looked-after by the School? 
6. Are you well-informed about your child’s learning? Tapestry, Parents' Consultation) 
7.  Are you pleased with the progress your child is making? 
8. Are you pleased with Tapestry, your child's on-line learning journey? 
9. Do you receive advice from us about how you can support learning at home? (e.g.: Policies, Newsletters, 
Tapestry etc.) 
10. Do you feel that your child is kept safe? (e.g.: secure site, staffing numbers, well-being and care) 
11. Is learning stimulating and fun for your child? 
12. Do you feel valued and involved as a parent in Nursery? 
13. If you have attended events have you felt welcome? 
14. Does Home Reading appeal to you and your child? 
15. Is the school well-managed? 
16. What is the overall level of satisfaction with the Nursery? 
17. Would you recommend our school to prospective parents? 



Parents written comments  

‘It really is an excellent setting and my child is thriving.’ 

 

‘Best thing I ever did was sending my child to this Nursery! So grateful to all the staff.’ 

  

‘Very happy with Garretts Green always happy to help and listen. Thank you.’ Workshops I would like to 
see is a sign language. Just so we can do it at home as well as in class.’ 

 

‘All of my children have attended this Nursery and all three have loved it.’  

 

‘Such a nurturing, positive environment. A welcome change in the world of SEND. Thank you for being a 
strong team and amazing with parents and children.’ 

 

‘My child has settled in very well and already his confidence with other adults and children is noticeable. 
He always says he has had a good day. Staff very approachable. It was the first time leaving Jacob with 
anyone apart from family and we feel so reassured he is safe and looked after. Thank you all.  

 

Implementation – Moving forward  

 

 Having two staff members participating in Makaton training there will be lots of new signs covered 
in Nursery. To ensure parents can keep up to date with the signs of the week we will publish them 
on Tapestry with a video of a staff member completing the sign to support parents in signing them 
at home.  

 During Welcome Time the children will be shown the same video to encourage them to share this 
with their parents/families at home.  

 Memos to continue to be published on Tapestry to sign post parents to events, advice etc. available. 
 Memo to be published on Tapestry to further guide parents to our website where lots of information 

is regarding polices, newsletters etc.  
 Staff to continue to monitor and encourage parents input on Tapestry.  
 Seek and encourage more detailed comments from specific parents upon reflection of this 

questionnaire 
 Development of new PTA will support families in sharing their thoughts and ideas to further 

strengthen parent partnership.  
 Steering group created for Rights Respecting School project to embed rights and continue to value 

parents/families and their support.  
 Regular coffee mornings to start once a month for any parents and families of Nursery children to 

attend.  
 Workshops to continue as planned to involve parents and give them an opportunity to see first-

hand how and what their children learn as part of their daily Nursery session.  



 

Impact – Checking in  

 Discuss and implement during SLT meetings any thoughts/ideas brought up from coffee mornings, 
PTA and Rights Respecting Schools meetings.  

 Workshops to be evaluated and detailed comments to be encouraged.  
 Summer parental consultation to be completed. 
 Parents summer questionnaire to be given out and completed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


